
From: Curtis Johnson
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments to A-2239(a)-(c)
Date: Monday, November 20, 2017 8:20:06 AM

Dear Clerk to the Board Townsend,

I have been following the State Water Resources Control Board's Draft Order revising the East San Joaquin Water
Quality Coalition's General Waste Discharge Requirements. As a farmer in California, I am concerned that my
operation will be negatively burdened by the Draft Order.  

This only reinforces my decision to remove my agricultural crops from my land.  Hope you guys like buying your
food from Mexico!

Sincerely,

Curt Johnson
382 Ventura Ave
Oak View, CA 93022
curtanddeb@yahoo.com

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/15/17 by 12 noon

11-20-17
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